
Review Body on Doctors' and
Dentists' Remuneration
remit letter: 2021 to 2022

This letter to the chair of the Review Body on Doctors’ and
Dentists’ Remuneration (DDRB) sets out the remit from the
Department of Health and Social Care to the DDRB. It
concerns the pay round for the financial year 2021 to 2022.
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